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Due to COVID, the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake did not order the flowers 
we normally plant in the park at the Garrison Village Drive and Elizabeth 
Street intersection.  A team of volunteers did maintain the gardens at the 2 
mailbox areas, and will continue to do so this year.   
 
 
I would like to thank Randy Churchill, VCA Recognition Award recipient, for 
all his amazing work on this committee since 2018. 
 
 
Flowers have been ordered and we hope to have them delivered in late 
May.  One resident has offered to plant and maintain the park area for the 
season.  That being said, if you walk or ride by and see that a cleanup is 
needed, we appreciate your help in keeping our Village gardens in SHIP 
SHAPE. 
 


